Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 25th January 2022
 
1. Congratulations were extended to the u19A basketball team and their trainers following their fantastic performance in winning the All Ireland Schools Cup. 
1. The anti-bullying policy and the substance misuse policy are being reviewed.
1. The board made the following amendment to the code of behaviour under the heading of smoking: ‘The smoking of cigarettes and e-cigarettes and the use of any vaping-type device on school premises and grounds is banned’. Sanctions imposed for vaping will be in line with those imposed for smoking.
1. The structure of the school day will change next year to: 2 class periods then a break of 15 minutes, followed by 4 class periods then a lunch break of 40 minutes and three class periods after lunch. Each class period is of 40 minutes duration.
1. The date for the Entrance Assessment has been changed from 5th February to the 5th March 2022.
1. All parents are encouraged to attend the upcoming parent information sessions on cyberbullying and substance misuse.
1. The board wished all involved in the ski trip the best of luck and hope they all enjoy the trip and return home safely. 
1. The next BOM meeting is scheduled for 22nd March 2022.
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